
Aruba Ministry Update 

It has been a while since my last communication of the ministry 
in Aruba. Would like to update you what has been happening in the 
past couple of months: 
a.        In late July, we have a team from Toronto hosting a VBS 
event, 20 children attended. Several children except Christ as their 
personal saviour; 
b.        In September, an EMAS team from Toronto came to AAC, 
amount them including massager, physiotherapist, social worker 
and nurse practitioner. The respond was overwhelming and during 
the treatments and consulting times,  seven people accept Christ 
or reconfirm their faith. 
  
Please play for Ellen and the Core group: 
1.        To follow up those who have confessed their faith and the 
possibility of a baptismal class in the near future. 
2.        The possibility of starting of a new English speaking 
group for the second generation. 
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